
Submitter: Joan Pearson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: SB348 

I strongly oppose SB348 and any similar legislation concerning the burden placed on 

law abiding citizens 

who have the right to protect themselves.   This does not make us one bit safer!!   


